
 
6th Annual Conference: 

Network for Undergraduate Research in Virginia 
Call for Submissions 

 
The Network for Undergraduate Research in Virginia (NURVa) is a consortium of 
Virginia colleges and universities dedicated to supporting undergraduate research and 
creative activity throughout the state. 

 
The NURVa conference is an opportunity for undergraduates in all disciplines to 
present their research and creative work at a statewide conference. The 6th annual 
conference will be held on Saturday, November 1, 2025, on the campus of the 
University of Mary Washington in Fredericksburg. Faculty mentors are encouraged to 
attend. Conference registration, which includes continental breakfast and lunch, is $25. 
A variety of graduate schools will also be present at the Graduate School Fair. All 
costs for registration, transportation, and accommodation (if needed) are the 
responsibility of the student submitter.  

 
NURVa invites submissions from undergraduates in all disciplines in the categories of 
oral presentation, poster, or performance. Submit abstracts (750 words maximum) with 
one letter of support from a faculty mentor at https://tinyurl.com/NURVa2025 

 
Submission deadline is midnight, September 15, 2025. 
 

 
 
 
 

Any questions, contact Dr. David A. Salomon, david.salomon@cnu.edu. 
 
Graduate Schools: Purchase a Graduate Student Fair table for $100 (includes lunch for 
two) to promote your programs with students. Contact kswaby@vt.edu by October 10. 


